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Relationships with peers and adults 
 

5th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
   
On Thursday 22nd February, we would like any child who has a girl guiding or scouting 
uniform to wear it to school to acknowledge World Thinking Day.  The theme this year is ‘Our 
World, Our Thriving Future’.  We will be learning more about environmental changes and 
global poverty.  
 
World Thinking Day is a celebration of ten million girls worldwide that has taken place on 22nd 
February since 1926. It remains a day for all Guides and Girl Scouts to think of each other and 
celebrate their sisters all around the world. It is also celebrated by other scouting organizations 
and other associations around the world. It is a day when they think about their "sisters" (and 
"brothers") in all the countries of the world, the meaning of Guiding, and its global impact. 
 
For more information visit https://www.wagggs.org/en/what-we-do/world-thinking-day/world-
thinking-day-fund/ 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

SPriestley 
 
Miss Priestley 
 
School Council Rights Respect Warriors request - Please help support our planet by recycling 
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